Susan Thomson

From: I

Sent: Wednesday, 7 October 2020 5:27 PM
To: DPE PS Biodiversity Mailbox
Subject: FORMAL SUBMISSION

Planning Department,

This is a FORMAL SUBMISSION

Re: |G | ddenham 2745

We wish to put in our strong objection to the proposed E2 waterway zoning across our property.
Our dams on the property have never been classed as waterways, they have been only dams.
Also, please refer to Western Sydney Aerotropolis Plan, page 73 ( photos attached).

It is clearly visible where the water way starts, and dose not enter into our property.

( x marks our property)

If this unnecessary proposed zoning goes ahead, it will greatly affect the land use and value of our property.

We strongly object to this proposed E2 zoning and would like this matter reviewed and removed from our property.
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Kind regards,






